
 

 

To our members and program participants: 

Inclement weather and the possibility of dangerous driving conditions are always a concern as we move 

into our winter programming at the Waynesboro Area YMCA. The safety of our staff as well as our 

members is our priority during any potential winter weather event.  

Saturday morning programming may be impacted by winter weather. Whenever possible, program 

Directors will make a determination about our Saturday programs prior to the facility closing on Friday 

evening, however, the unpredictability of weather events may result in cancelations on Saturday 

morning. We will attempt to contact registered participants via phone call or the Remind app (if 

relevant). We strongly encourage our program participants to update their contact details with Member 

Services frequently to ensure that they are receiving notification.  

Due to the nature of our programming and session dates, we are unable to schedule make up games, 

classes, or activities if a cancelation occurs. As a reminder, the YMCA does not issue refunds for 

cancellations due to weather conditions.  

Our full winter weather policy can be viewed on our website, waynesboroymca.org, and updates on 

facility closure and/or program cancellations can be found on our website and social media platforms. 

Thank you for your understanding and support! 


